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Daisy Class

Our focus this week:
We have been settling in and 
getting to know each other! 
We have enjoyed finding our 

way around the classroom 
and getting used to our new 

environment. 
Well done Daisy Class! You 

have all been amazing! 

Class reps
Thank you to those of you who 
have volunteered to be Class 
Reps! We have two fantastic 
reps for Daisy AM and one 

fantastic rep for Daisy PM, if 
you would like to become the 
second PM Rep please let the 

Daisy team know. 

Parent Talk
Many thanks to all those 

who could attend the parent 
talks this week. A detailed 
presentation can be found 
under the 'Nursery' year 
group page on the school 
website. Our half termly 
Learning Map can also be 

found there too. 

Question of the week!
What did you enjoy in Daisy 

Class this week?
Prompts: stories, songs, fruit 

time, bikes, climbing, 
painting, trains, playdough, 
babies, dinosaurs, animals, 

drawing, water, sand.

Reminders
Please make sure you supply 
a photo of all the people who 

will regularly collect your 
children as soon as possible, 
including yourself! Thank you 
very much to those who have 

done this already.

Can you remember?
The name of a new friend in 

Daisy Class?
The two words we always use 

at snack time? (Please and 
Thank You!)

Your colour group?


